
DYS WORLD SERIES 

We are excited to be in Fairview, Tennessee for the 
Inaugural DYS World Series. 
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Fifty-four teams will converge on Fairview 
beginning on July 17th to play for the DYS 
World Series Championships! 

DYB WORLD SERIES 

The 2024 DYB Division I & II AA World Series will be 
in Orangeburg, South Carolina July 26-30. 

The Division I & II AAA, Majors & "O"Zone World 
Series will be in Bossier City, Louisiana July 25 -
August 7. 

Sarcomas are cancers that develop from bones or soft 
tissues, such as fat, muscles, nerves, and more. Because 
bone and soft tissues can be found nearly everywhere 
in the body, a sarcoma can start in any part of the 
body. Both children and adults can develop a 
sarcoma. It is rare, accounting for about 1 % of all 
adult cancers. 
However, sarcomas represent about 15% of all childhood cancers. Although rare, 

there are approximately 17,000 new cases of sarcoma diagnosed each year in the 
United States. Because sarcomas are rare, it is important to find physicians who have 
expertise with sarcomas. Visit sarcomaalliance.org for more information. 

The Fourth of July, is a federal holiday in the United 
States that commemorates the Declaration of 
Independence, which was ratified by the Second 
Continental Congress on July 4, 1776, establishing 
the United States of America. 

AMHERST COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT-ATHLETE NAMED 
GATORADE VIRGINIA BASEBALL PLAYER OF THE YEAR 

In its 39th year of honoring the nation's most elite high school athletes, Gatorade today 

announced Virginia DYB alumni Dalton Wentz of Amherst County High School is the 2023-24 

Gatorade Virginia Baseball Player of the Year. Wentz is the first Gatorade Virginia Baseball 

Player of the Year to be chosen from Amherst County High School. 

 Dalton maintained a 4.41 weighted GPA in the classroom. He has signed a National Letter 

of Intent to play baseball on scholarship at the University of South Carolina this fall, but is 

projected as an early round selection in July's Major League Baseball First Year Player Draft. 
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